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Mr. David Stawick, Secretary CFTC,

This letter is in reference to the Regulation of Retail FOrex ID# RIN 3038-AC61.

I, as an American Citizen feel strongly in the belief that a citizen should be given the
freedom and right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for their individual
desired risk, and that this basic principle of “choice” is in jeopardy by the proposed
CFTC regulations.

I am against the proposed regulations.

Sincerely,

Mr. Levine




